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Security Checks  

A letter written on HCO stationery and signed by the HCO Secretary should 

be given (or sent) to each person checked out successfully on an E-Meter 

security check. The text of this letter should be as follows: 

"Dear 

I am pleased to inform you that you have passed a full security check 

which demonstrates conclusively your value and reliability on a responsible 

post. 

(signature)" 

L. RON HUBBARD 
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